
 

 

English club activity 

Subject: Skit  “The Mirror” 

On November 11, 2024, students performed a skit titled “The Mirror: Reflection on the English 

Language.” during the morning assembly, highlighting the journey of a boy named Madav who 

struggled with English fluency.  He was anxious about an upcoming job interview, especially due 

to his limited English skills. The skit explored the role of English as a global language and its 

impact on communication. 

The skit left a strong impression on everyone present, emphasizing the importance of mutual 

respect and cooperation in a diverse community. Overall, it was a well-received and impactful 

performance that both entertained and educated students on the values of tolerance and 

acceptance. 

 



 

 

 

  


